
WSR 21-10-056
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

CLARK COLLEGE
[Filed April 29, 2021, 2:31 p.m.]

Clark College (the college) is withdrawing CR-102 Proposed rule 
making for chapters 132N-125, 132N-126, and 132N-300 WAC, published by 
the code reviser in WSR 21-08-034 and scheduled for a virtual public 
hearing on May 26, 2021.

The college's proposed rule change needs to be amended to incor-
porate new model language issued by the state's attorney general's of-
fice on April 19, 2021.

The college plans to refile the proposed rule[s], though a date 
has not yet been identified.

Please contact Bob Williamson at bwilliamson@clark.edu or at 
360-823-3425 if you have any questions.

Bob Williamson
Special Projects Administrator
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